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Willeen Logan 
75 Quirk Street 
Dee Why 2099 

27th November 2020 

Rebecca Englund 
Officer in Charge of DA2020/1370 
Northern Beaches Council 

Re: DA2020/1370 
128 Headland Road, North Curl Curl, 2099 

Dear Rebecca Englund, 
Two days ago, it came to our notice that there is a DA application on 
the property adjacent us a t  the above address. We also noticed that 
the notification period has expired and w e  are too late. 

What I want  to say, is that this hillside that straddles the boundary 
between North Curl Curl and Dee Why is quite expansive, surely we 
can  all share the magnificent view it provides us. 

This DA indicates to me, and my family, that our view will be  non- 
existent from inside our residence, except for a very small spot in one 
corner of our living room that will provide a slither of view to the ocean. 

We feel crushed by this news and respectfully appeal  to Council to 
consider the neighbours by responding to the applicant with a 
compromise that will make everyone happy. 

Yours faithfully 

Willeen Logan 
Residing at: 75 Quirk Street 
Dee Why 2099 
m: 0407231075 
e: willeenlogan@yahoo.com.au 
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